Essential stories: Sarah, water team member
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Water

‘Hockey influences a large part of my life. I've spent numerous hours on the pitch, and it’s helped me
make many memories with friends. It's the reason that | can generally picture where people live
whenever someone mentions their suburb; | work out the location based on the closest hockey pitch

I've been to.

‘There’s great banter at the commission, which makes it an enjoyable place to work. | also appreciate
the dedication of my colleagues to their work and how each person continually seeks new knowledge

and skills.

‘| joined the commission in the middle of its review of the Victorian water pricing approach. It was a

unigue opportunity to work with renowned experts in economic regulation, and challenge ourselves to
consider what best practice should look like for Victoria. We have changed the way the water sector
thinks about their roles and brought customers closer to the decisions that affect them. It's empowering

to know that our decisions drive longer term industry reform.’

Sarah Dennis, water team member at the Essential Services Commission
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https://www.esc.vic.gov.au/water/how-we-regulate-water-sector/premo-water-pricing-framework/water-pricing-framework-premo-review-2016

The Essential Services Commission is made up of a diverse range of people who bring

something unique to our workplace. In 2018, our 'essential stories' series showcases some of

our team members and why the work they do here is important to them. Follow us on LinkedIn

for regular 'essential stories' updates.

For general enquiries

Phone: (+61 3) 9032 1300 or 1300 664 969

Email: reception@esc.vic.gov.au

You can also find us on X (formerly Twitter), Facebook and LinkedIn.



https://www.linkedin.com/company/essential-services-commission/
tel://+61390321300
tel://1300664969
mailto:reception@esc.vic.gov.au
https://twitter.com/EssentialVic
https://www.facebook.com/EssentialVic
https://www.linkedin.com/company/essential-services-commission/

For VEU enquiries

Phone: (+61 3) 9032 1310 or submit a contact form.

For media enquiries

If you have a media enquiry, please contact:

Email: media@esc.vic.gov.au

Phone: (+61) 437 677 385

Subscribe

Visit our newsletters page to subscribe to receive email updates from us.

Water pricing framework (PREMO) review 2016

We reviewed our water pricing approach and developed the PREMO framework, which puts customers

at the centre of a water business's decision making.
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To learn more, visit www.esc.vic.gov.au
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